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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: nmassier@samhealth.org

Sent:  Wednesday, September 30, 2009 3:33 PM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: RE NIOSH-150

At our ambulatory infusion center we offer removal from either mixing or administering chemotherapy if a staff
member is pregnant, or breast feeding. They continue to work in the department. For the nurses, they take care
of patients other than those receiving chemotherapy. For the pharmacy techs, they prepare medications other
than chemotherapy. If a nurse or tech told me that they were planning on trying to get pregnant, | would allow
them to observe the same precautions as if they were already pregnant.

Norma Massier BSN, OCN, CRNI
Department Manager

Samaritan Ambulatory & Home Infusion
541 768 5360
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